
Westport,	CT	Deer	Management	Committee	Meeting	
Monday,	Dec	3,	2012,	7:30PM,	Rm	309,			Westport	Town	Hall	
	
Commenced:	7:43PM,	Adjourned:	8:10	PM	
	
The	following	members	were	in	attendance:	Michele	Lamothe,	Susan	Pike,	Ben	Deipolyi,	Alan	
Eugley	&	Peter	Knight;	Absent:	Domenico	Antonelli	&	Linda	McCracken;		
	
Minutes:	
1. 11.15.12	minutes	were	reviewed	and	approved.	
2. The	committee	discussed	preparation	for	the	Wed	Dec	5th	Board	of	Finance	Meeting	in	which	

the	committee	would	request	funding	for	the	VisionAir	Infrared	Deer	Count.		If	the	funding	was	
approved	the	count	could	be	scheduled	soon	thereafter.	

3. The	committee	agreed	to	take	a	short	recess	over	the	holidays	and	members	would	begin	
preparation	of	the	final	report	when	they	returned	in	January.		Committee	members	would	
summarize	their	work	and	determine	any	further	research	needed	for	the	final	report.	

4. The	majority	of	the	members	in	attendance	agreed	that	one	of	the	most	important	
recommendations	would	be	to	recommend	creation	of	an	ongoing	committee	that	would	
oversee	implementation	of	the	committee’s	recommendations:	specifically	the	PZP	
sterilization	program	and	education	programs.	

5. Michele	agreed	to	contact	Alan	Rutberg	to	see	if	he	would	be	willing	to	meet	with	the	
committee.	

6. The	next	full	committee	meeting	was	tentatively	scheduled	for	Wednesday	January	9th,	7:30	
PM,	Room	TBA.			

	
Michele	Lamothe	
Secretary	
1/7/12	


